
Weekly Update - September 20-24, 2021  

 

Daily Screening 

Please continue to initial the daily screening calendars that come home (either in their 

agenda, or in a separate folder) each day with your child.  This is an important tool to 

help ensure our classrooms stay safe, and kids stay in school. 

Parking During Drop-Off/Pick-Up  

Please ensure that you are NOT blocking ANY driveways during pick-up and drop-off.  

Many residents have called the school complaining that they cannot get in and out of 

their own driveways.  Several neighbours have called the city, and parking enforcement 

will be monitoring and ticketing as needed.  Please be respectful, and if necessary, park 

further away, and walk to the school. 

 

📢Virtual School Council and Home and School Meetings & Elections - 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 7PM  
  
Welcome back to the EK Staff, Families, and Students! We hope everyone has had a 

great start to the school year! 📚🍎 
  
All parents are invited to attend the Virtual School Council and Home and School 
Meetings & Elections on Tuesday, September 21 starting at 7pm via MS TEAMS.    
  
Please email ekhomeandschool@gmail.com (in advance of the meeting) to receive the 
TEAMS invite/session details to connect (the meeting invite will be sent out later on 
Tuesday afternoon, prior to the meeting, once set up in the system).  
  
We look forward to connecting with all of you at the meetings!  
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Glass Containers 

Please do not send glass containers (food, water bottles etc.) to school.  We have had 

several of these containers break in the classrooms, which creates a safety hazard. 

Attendance  

Please ensure that your child/ren arrive to school on time.  Our morning bell rings at 

8:50am, so students should be on the playground by 8:45am.  Late arrival can disrupt 

the start of the class for both your child, as well as the rest of the class.  Prompt arrival 

allows all students to learn the morning routines, and be fully ready to start the day. 

Create a check list with your child, and have them help with gathering as many of the 

items as possible the night before.  Have them double check the list before heading out 

the door.  This helps them stay organized, and also teaches them to be responsible for 

their own belongings. 

Spoons / Forks  

We do not have forks for students, and are very limited on spoons, so please have all 

necessary utensils packed for your student each day. 
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